
 

22nd October 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Following half term we are making changes to the start of the school day, we feel it is necessary to get 

students back in at 8:30am to ensure they have full access to important notices during progress time and to 

ensure their lessons can begin promptly at 9am. Students should arrive between 8:20am and 8:30am and 

head straight to their designated areas detailed below to ensure they stay in their bubble and can begin the 

day promptly. 

 

Year Meeting point and entrance 

7 Lower yard 

8 Muga 

9 Upper yard 

10 Outside PE office 

11 Straight in through the student entrance 

 

I am aware that this is another in year change and I apologise for having to make it, however, I feel it is in 

the best interests of the students to ensure their education is high quality. As always, I thank you for your 

support to your children and BCHS. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact school. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Hussain 

Headteacher 

 


